
 

January 2, 2020 
 

BEL reminds Caye Caulker Customers to conserve Energy during Peak Hours  
 
Earlier today, representatives of Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) met with key stakeholders 

in Caye Caulker to provide a status update on the supply of electricity to customers on the 

island. Questions and concerns were addressed from participants who included 

representatives of the Caye Caulker Village Council, Belize Tourism Industry Association, 

Caye Caulker Business Association (CCBA), National Emergency Management Organization 

(NEMO) and the media. 

 

Three generation units continue to provide power supply to customers on the island. 

However, with the onset of the evening peak hours, BEL advises that energy consumption is 

escalating in Caye Caulker. 

 

The Company reminds customers to practice energy conservation, in particular curtailing 

the use of air conditioners, to ensure that power supply can be maintained for all customers 

on the island particularly during the peak hours: 
 

 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  

 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 

 

The Company will continue to provide regular updates and will hold a follow up meeting 

with key stakeholders next week.  

 
-END- 

 


